
LITPC PS 0048 
LITPC POLICY STATEMENT 

 
SUBJECT:   Flowers, Current Officers and Past President’s Funeral and/or Memorial Service 
 
 
1.  It shall be the policy of the LITPC to have the Secretary of the LITPC arrange for the sending of flowers to the funeral 
and/or memorial services for a current officer or a Past President of the LITPC.  In the absence of the Secretary, the 
ranking LITPC officer shall be responsible for making the appropriate arrangements to fulfill this policy.  An expenditure 
of $200 is approved for this purpose. 
 
2.  In the event the family makes it known that a donation to a charitable organization is preferred over the sending of 
flowers, the LITPC Treasurer shall be authorized to send a check for $200 to the organization noted by the family.  
Should the family leave it to the discretion of the LITPC, the Lions Clubs International Foundation shall be the charitable 
organization of preference. 

*****NOTHING FOLLOWS***** 
 
 
 

Approved by the Board on 1 July 2007 




